The PhD Opportunity
This PhD study will investigate the adoption of proprietary automation technologies
used in the home or in the community by people affected by dementia.

Technology has the potential to impact significantly on the health and well-being of
people affected by dementia not least in reducing social isolation and opening up
opportunities for engaging in life, learning and leisure.

If everyday technology is made available rather than technology specifically designed
for people living with dementia, then people will be more likely to use it as they will feel
it is part of normal life rather than drawing attention to their condition and therefore
being potentially stigmatising or embarrassing.

Potential areas of investigation are:

e Automation and assistance of everyday tasks.
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Uncertain - The real-world is often complex and messy resulting in noisy and
inaccurate data.

Dynamic - The real-world is ever-changing resulting in a highly dynamic environment.

Computationally challenging - Some of the task’s humans find easy to performance
are computationally very difficult for a computer such as learning and interaction. Yet
we required small compact devices to performance this on a regular basis such as
mobile devices performing face-recognition.

For further information or an informal discussion on this project, please contact Dr
Chris Bowers (Director of Studies) via email at c.bowers@worc.ac.uk




